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January 15, 2010 
 
To: Potentially Interested Persons 
From: The Staff of the Commission and Staff Counsel 
RE:   Proposed rules governing the PGA/ACA process 
 
Dear Potentially Interested Persons, 
 
The Commission has authorized its Staff to begin a process of developing a PGA/ACA 
rulemaking which would include roundtables with LDCs and other interested persons. The Staff 
has scheduled its first roundtable for discussion of PGA/ACA rules on January 25, 2010 and 
invites your participation.  These roundtable discussions are designed to provide interested 
persons the opportunity to comment on the rules and to present the Commissioners with 
information to permit them to make informed decisions. 
 
Attached for your review and discussion at the first roundtable is a Draft Proposed Rule,   4 CSR 
240-40.011 Purchased Gas Adjustment / Actual Cost Adjustment Recovery Mechanism.  This 
will be the topic of discussion at the January 25 Roundtable.  Staff will distribute 4 CSR 240-
3.242 Gas Utility Purchased Gas Adjustment Recovery Mechanism Filing and Submission 
Requirements for discussion at a second roundtable.  Staff’s goal is to present rules to the 
Commission upon which all parties agree. We look forward to receiving your thoughts, 
suggestions, and general comments regarding these rules.  
 
You will notice when you read these rules that Staff did not change the calculation of either the 
PGA or the ACA factors.   
 
Staff looks forward to see everyone at the first roundtable scheduled to be held in Jefferson City 
in the Governor Office Building ballroom beginning at 10:00am, Monday, January 25, 2010.  
Please consider this meeting to be business casual. 
        
       Sincerely, 
 
       PSC Staff and 
       Staff Counsel 


